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Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Harvest Donations 

 
Harvest is a time for reflection, giving thanks and sharing with others who are facing 

challenging times. 

 

On Friday 6 October 2023 we are holding our Harvest Day in School.  We will be collecting for 

2 charities,  
 

 CAFOD (International Charity)  

 Littlehampton and District Foodbank (Local Charity) 
 

The children will be learning more about the work of CAFOD and ‘Littlehampton Foodbank’ in an 

assembly during that week.  

 

If your child would like to come to school wearing non uniform with something bright in keeping 

with the “Brighten Up” appeal, please donate at least £1.00 into the charity buckets on the 

school gate, which will help many people all over the world. 

 

Please also consider donating to ‘Littlehampton and District Foodbank’ on this day, 

there will be trolleys at each gate for you to place your donations.  They need our 

much needed support, now more than ever.  Please see the attached flyer for the  

items that you can donate in school on the day, please ensure you only donate  

items from their wish list.   

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss F McGonigle 

Deputy Headteacher 
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